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February Newsletter  
Dear Friends, 

 

Time is a precious gift. It is something we never seem to 

have enough of. So when we give it to someone, it truly is 

one of the greatest gifts we can share. Time given by our 

volunteers allows us to continue to build safe and 

affordable homes. It allows them to see the impact they 

are able to have on our community by giving of their time. 

Time given by our future homeowners is important too. It 

gives them hope that they will be able to have an impact 

on their community. It gives them hope for the future for 

themselves and their children. "If instead of a gem, or even 

a flower, we should cast the gift of a loving thought into 

the heart of a friend, that would be giving as the angels 

give," George MacDonald. 

 

 

Amy Schutz 

Executive Director 
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You never know 
what you are going 

to find in the 
ReStore. We have 

recently been 
blessed with a very 
large donation of 

lighting: light 
fixtures, hanging 

lights, bulbs, 
globes and more! 

Look for them over 
the coming month 

as we will be 
putting out new 
ones each week. 
Thank you to all 
who continue to 

donate to the 
ReStore and shop 

in the ReStore. You 
help us continue 

our mission to build 
homes in the 

Wiregrass through 
your donations and 
purchases. Reduce. 

Reuse. Recycle. 
Call 699-1570 today 

to schedule a 
pickup of your tax-

deductible 
charitable donation. 
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Informational Meetings Coming Up for Those Wanting to 
Apply for a Habitat Home 

 
Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity will be holding informational 
meetings in each of the counties we serve for those interested 
in applying for a Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity home. Each 
meeting will be approximately an hour. At the meetings, we will 
be discussing the requirements to qualify for a Habitat home 
and how to apply. We will be available to answer any questions 
as well as distribute homeowner applications. Below are the 
locations of each meeting. Those interested in applying are 
welcome to attend any of the orientations. They do not have to 
attend one in the county in which they live. 
 
Monday, February 20th - Ozark-Dale County Public Library, 
Ozark - 6:00p.m. 
 
Tuesday, February 21st - Johnny Hughes Center, Hartford - 
6:00p.m. 
 
Thursday, February 23rd - Houston-Love Memorial Library 
Central Library, Dothan - 11:00a.m. 
 
Thursday, February 23rd - Houston-Love Memorial Library 
Central Library, Dothan - 6:00p.m. 
 
Monday, February 27th - Blanche R. Solomon Memorial 
Library, Headland - 5:30p.m. 
 

  
  

https://secure.toolsfororgs.com/wiregrasshabitat.org/donate/donateonline.php


  
Builds Update 

 

Dothan Build 

  

  
Thank you! Thank you! Thank you to all the 
amazing volunteers who came out and hung 
insulation and vinyl siding. Larry Blumberg & 

Associates helped finish hanging the vinyl siding 
this past weekend. We are so grateful for all that 
give up their Saturdays to make Sonja's dream 
become a reality. What started out as a slab in 

December looks like a home!  
 
  
 



 
 

Daleville Build 
 

 
 

We had a great day hanging vinyl siding in 
Daleville with employees from Corvias Military 
Living! It's amazing what a group of volunteers 
can do in a short amount of time. Thank you for 

working with us on our Daleville build! 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 



Thanks for taking the time to catch up on your local Habitat affiliate.  Hope 
to see you on a job site, at the Habitat ReStore, or at a home dedication 

sometime soon! 
  

Amy Schutz, Executive Director 
Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

  
Creating simple, decent, affordable housing in partnership with low-income 

families, volunteers and the communities of the Wiregrass. 
  

Please visit our website at 
wiregrasshabitat.org 

  

© 2012 Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

(334) 792-8453   

 Contact via Email 

  
  

 
 

 

Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity, 2043 Montgomery Hwy, Dothan, AL 36303 
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